ADDENDUM TO SEPT/OCT NEWSLETTER

CONGRATULATIONS
Congratulations to the following members who obtained awards many months ago. Their medallions and certificates have only just arrived – another casualty of the Corona virus
Bronze Medallion
Nicole Morgan, Adam Smythe
Resuscitation [AID]
Lachlan Atkinson, Amy Dart, Duke Easman, Marley Jordan, Amber McKeon. Maddison O’Leary

The backbone of all Clubs is the patrolling members. Our Club is indeed fortunate to have on board the following members who have undertaken 100% of their rostered patrols for the number of years shown. What a fantastic contribution.

10 Year National Patrol Service Award
Shane Golden, Garry Murray, Mark Sherrin, Peter Singleton

15 Year National Patrol Service Award
Jeff Holmes, Greg Jensen, Sarah Tisdell

20 Year National Patrol Service Award
Lorraine Hirth, Steve Rayson, Barry Walker

25 Year National Patrol Service Award
Kevin Clancy, Ian Dellar                      


PRESENTATIONS- 2019- 2020 SEASON
As you can imagine the current pandemic played havoc with plans for the Club Annual Presentations.
The Club has determined that
1. Major Awards will be presented about the time the season starts at the end of September.
1. 100% awards be presented starting immediately. 
The call therefore goes out to those 85 wonderful members who completed 100% of their patrol obligations ( names are listed in the Club Annual Report which can be found on the Club webpage www.sawtellsurfclub.com.au  under The Club and then Governance) that they can pick up their award as follows
1. Saturday 12th September 8am – 9am
1. Sunday 13th September 7am – 8am
or at a mutually agreeable time
